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Works 
Notification 
 
JANUARY 2024 

Newport Rail Bridge Works  

 The West Gate Tunnel Project is due to complete works at the Newport Rail Bridge. 

What we’ll be doing 

Bridge structure works 

The team will be refurbishing the existing steel beams 
of the Newport Rail Bridge within the rail corridor.  
This involves the use of high-pressure hoses and  
spray coating to repair and strengthen the existing 
bridge columns. 
 
This is noisy work and will take place during day and 
night shift to complete the works as quickly as possible.  
 
Noise curtains will be used around the work areas to 
decrease the noise levels, however the noise from 
these works may travel to the wider community within 
the area. Noise modelling will be conducted, and we 
will be in touch directly with residents before and during 
the works where higher than normal construction noise 
levels are expected. 
 
Whilst the team will be aiming to create little disruption, 
works will need to be completed during both day and 
night shifts, to work with train scheduling. Access to  
all properties and sporting clubs will be maintained.  
 
Once this work is complete, the team will continue with 
painting of the bridge structure and beams.  
 
 
 
 

What to expect 

• Noise during the day and at night from  
high-pressure equipment.  

• Lights angled away from homes during night hours.  

• Construction activity and vehicles moving in and 
out of the area. 

Please note, the timing of this work may change due to 
site and weather conditions. 

More information 

Thank you 
 
Thanks for your ongoing patience and understanding 
while we carry out this critical work for West Gate Tunnel 
Project. 
 
If you have questions about this work, please call us on 
1800 105 105 and ask for the ‘West Zone’. 

Please pass this update on to anyone else who might find 
he information useful. 

Remember there may be other disruptions to traffic 
during this time.  

For the latest information and to plan ahead, visit 
bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions  

 

  

When we’ll be working 
7 February to mid-April 2024 
Alternating day and night shifts  
7am-5pm and 9pm-9am 
Mondays, Tuesdays, and Saturdays 

 



 

westgatetunnelproject.vic.gov.au 

info@wgta.vic.gov.au 

1800 105 105 (call anytime) 
 

  

For languages other than  
English please call 9209 0147 

Please contact us if you would like this information in an 
accessible format. If you need assistance due to a hearing 
or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au 
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